
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 

TO:  APCD Community Advisory Council 

 

FROM: Ron Tan (961-8812) 

 

SUBJECT: Land Use Chapter in the 2010 Clean Air Plan 

 

DATE: July 28, 2010 
 

 

 

At the CAC’s July 2010 meeting, Terry Dressler requested that each CAC member contact his/her appointing 

APCD Board member to inquire whether that Board member supported the inclusion of a Land Use chapter 

in the 2010 Clean Air Plan.  At its August meeting, CAC members were requested to report the outcome of 

these inquiries and additionally to consider whether to recommend to the APCD Board to include such a land 

use chapter. 

 

As requested by the CAC, copies of the Land Use Strategies chapter in the 2001 Clean Air Plan and the 

proposed Land Use chapter in the 2004 Clean Air Plan have been provided to each member.  For your 

convenience, these documents are attached to this memo. 


